
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Get involved and be a part of the redistricting process, help Stanton Redraw District Lines. 

 
The City of Stanton is asking for your help to plan and redraw new City district lines. In 2017, 
the City of Stanton created City Council Districts. Every 10 years, local governments use new 
data from the Census to redraw their district lines to reflect how local populations have 
changed. The City must redraw the district lines based on the new 2020 Census data, and 
the City of Stanton invites and encourages residents participation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The City of Stanton will hold its first public hearing on Tuesday, November 23, 2021, at 6:45 
p.m. at Stanton City Hall, 7800 Katella Avenue, Stanton 90680. 
 
Join us to collaborate on how district lines should be drawn! 
 
For additional information, please contact: 
Patricia A. Vazquez, City Clerk | (714) 890-4245 | pvazquez@StantonCA.gov 

Redistricting Stanton 
 

Get involved and be a part of the redistricting process. 

FOR THE LATEST UPDATES AND INFORMATION PLEASE FOLLOW US ON: 

    

Stanton 
City Council 
Current Districts 

The Public Hearing will cover: 
• General Overview of the 

Redistricting Process 
• Communities of Interest 
• Public Mapping Tools 
• Presentation of Preliminary 

Census Data. 
 

http://www.ci.stanton.ca.us/

